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GHA Service Creed

GHA shall endeavor to
provide affordable, safe and
well maintained housing to
low income “working”” and
“in need” families, as well as

the elderly and disabled
within the City of Griffin and
surrounding Spalding County.

GHA recognizes the
challenges its residents face
when attempting to break the
cycle of poverty, bondage of
governmental assistance and
burden of low self esteem.

GHA is committed to assisting
those residents who are
ready, willing and able to

achieve economic, behavioral

and physical self-reliance.

GHA shall support and assist
its resident’s in accessing
personal development
programs provided through
its local service partners,
governmental service
agencies, universities and
trade schools.

GHA’s success shall be
measured by both the quality
of the housing it provides,
and its encouragement and
support of its residents who
are progressing towards and
ultimately achieving self
reliance and a
“higher quality of life”

Housing Authority of the City of Griffin, Georgia
518 Nine Oaks Drive
Griffin, Georgia 30224
Office 770-227-7657 FAX (770) 227-7745
www.griffinhousingauthority.com

October 21, 2015

Mr. Kenny Smith, City Manager
City of Griffin

100 South Hill Street

Griffin, GA 30223

Re: Pimento Rd. Name Change
Dear Mr. Smith:

In our efforts to transform the old Meriwether Homes site into a more viable and
aesthetically pleasing environment, the Griffin Housing Authority has renamed
the on-site roads from Sunshine Road to Park Pointe Road and Pimento Road to
Park Rd. These changes were made to rebrand the neighborhood into what we will
call "The Park District".

Furthermore, we feel there is an opportunity to carry this beyond the current
property footprint to include renaming the remainder of Pimento Road from
Meriwether Rd. to the City Park entrance. By renaming Pimento Road to Park
Road would assist in the rebranding of the entire neighborhood and more
importantly identifying Park Road as a gateway City Park.

Therefore we respectfully request that this renaming will be considered by the
COG and BOC as soon as possible, recognizing this will require community
notification, outreach, and public notice.

The GHA has appreciated this opportunity to work together with the COG in its
efforts to improve housing throughout Griffin. Should you require any additional
information please feel fregtocall me at 678-859-4648.
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